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I am as a registered Democrat  opposed to this measure trying to take away and 

make impossible for a law abiding citizen to obtain a firearm. this is the never ending 

goal of goverment to disarm the public. The real problem is not enforcing the many 

gun laws on the books for people that use guns illegally, they are always plea 

bargined down, no punishment for crimes committed, felony after felony after felony 

with no punishment. Statistically average citizens and concealed carry permit holders 

commit less crimes than law enforcement. this measure is a complete waste of tax 

payer money and time and will cost lives and an attack on U.S. constitution on 

purpose to disarm its average citizens. Enfoce gun laws on the books and lock 

people up that commit gun crimes. Oregon does not enforce its gun laws because 

Oregon wants the constant chaos to be able to achieve its long term goal to disarm 

the average citizen, obviously Oregon does not care about all the gang killings or 

they would do something to stop it by enforcing laws, criminals do not obey gun laws, 

and this is just another tax burden on the average Oregonian          

                                                          Brian L. Resch 


